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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Wade, Kelsey L <kwade@blm.gov> on behalf of CFO_Spill, BLM_NM 
<BLM_NM_CFO_Spill@blm.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 1:02 PM
To: Brittany Esparza
Cc: Jennifer Knowlton; Ike Tavarez; Sheldon Hitchcock; Dakota Neel; Jacqui Harris; Robert 

Grubbs; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Re: [EXTERNAL] (Closure Report) Horned Owl Federal 003H (30-015-27916) 

03-31-2020 (NRM2010731078)

The Closure Report for Horned Owl Federal 003H (30-015-27916) 03-31-2020 (NRM2010731078) has been approved by 
BLM as of 09/23/2020.  
 
BLM concurs with OCD on closure.  
 
The BLM acceptance/approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations have failed to adequately 
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the 
environment or if the location fails to reclaim properly.  In such an event that the location does not re-vegetate, or 
future issues with contaminants are encountered, the operator will be asked to address the issues until the contaminant 
issues are fully mitigated and the location is successfully reclaimed. In addition, BLM approval does not relieve the 
operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state or local laws/regulations.  

From: Brittany Esparza <besparza@concho.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 7, 2020 8:38 AM 
To: CFO_Spill, BLM_NM <BLM_NM_CFO_Spill@blm.gov> 
Cc: Jennifer Knowlton <jknowlton@concho.com>; Ike Tavarez <itavarez@concho.com>; Sheldon Hitchcock 
<SLHitchcock@concho.com>; Dakota Neel <DNeel2@concho.com>; Brittany Esparza <besparza@concho.com>; Jacqui 
Harris <JHarris2@concho.com>; Robert Grubbs <RGrubbs@concho.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] (Closure Report) Horned Owl Federal 003H (30-015-27916) 03-31-2020 (NRM2010731078)  
  
  

 This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use caution before clicking on links, opening attachments, or 
responding.   

 

To Whom it May Concern, 
  

Please find the attached Closure Report for the Horned Owl Federal 003H (NRM2010731078) release that 
occurred on March 31, 2020. This Closure Report was uploaded to the NMOCD portal today. Please let me know 
if you have any questions. 

  
Thank you, 
Brittany N. Esparza 
HSE Administrative Assistant  
besparza@concho.com 
COG Operating LLC 
600 W Illinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701 
Direct: 432-221-0398 | Main: 432.683.7443 
Cell: (432) 349-1911 
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